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Re Theme Park/Ferris wheel etc

We object to this proposal.

There should be no more development on the market site until Camden Town Station
is rebuilt to safely accommodate more visitors. At the moment it is seriously over-
crowded and dangerous. Congestion on the arrival area and even worse on the spiral
staircase could well cause a major accident.

Space in the proposed area is also very tight while litter and anti-social behaviour
associated is widespread in the area already.

thanks

Peter & Eileen Langworth

Il <ffreys St.,
London NW1 9PR



